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Public Service Announcement                                                         April 28, 2023 

Route 29 Business Beautification Launches A+ Improvement Award 

 
At their April 25, 2023 meeting, the Route 29 Business Beautification Committee (BBC) launched the A+ 
Improvement Award. The award will be bestowed periodically to companies within the Route 29 Business 
Corridor that exhibit excellence in highlighting the appearance of their business and share in the 
committee’s vision of creating beauty in Amherst County.  
 
 

 
 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 
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